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Date: November 9,2004 

To: Honorable Mayor and Councilmembers 

From: 

Subject: Gas Prices -Winter 2004-05 

Bonnie Lowenthal, Councilmember First Distric 

Memorandum 

R-18 

We have recently received information regarding the possibility that gas prices 
may fluctuate this winter due to Hurricane Ivan and other natural causes. The 
public may experience an effect from this fluctuation. It is therefore critical that 
the public receive this information as soon as possible. 

I would request that the City Council receive a briefing at the November 9th City 
Council meeting from City Staff concerning the above, along with 
recommendations on how the public can conserve energy over the coming 
months. 


